
Attached is a very rough draft of points in response the base budget report. Please add to this, and I have notes to some 
of you asking for help in certain areas. We need to meet on Monday with our responses and comments prepared. Gene, 
do you want to try to meet in the afternoon? Please let us know a convenient time and location.

From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: Matthews, Gene <genematthews@scdps.net>

Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>
Phelps, Annie L. <Phelps_AnnieL@scdps.state.sc.us>
Uswa, Wanda P. <Uswa_WandaP@scdps.state.sc.us>
Caldwell, John H. <Caldwell_JohnH@scdps.state.sc.us> 
Bowers, Gregory <gmbowers@schp.org>
Lake, Steven <stevenlake@scdps.net>
Earley, Jr., James E. <Earley_JamesE@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 4/5/2002 3:24:37 PM
Subject: Base Budget Review Response

Attachments: Committee Report Comments.doc

Thanks,
Marcia
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